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VIA E-MAIL & U.S. MAIL 
Tricia W. Merchant 
Bureau of Rate Filings 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 010492-WS 
In Re: Application for Rate Increase in Orange County By Zellwood 

Co-op, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Merchant: 

I am writing this letter to confirm to you that beginning on April 30, 2003 
until the closing of the sale of the water and sewer plants from Zellwood Station 
Cooperative to Orange County and the closing of the transfer of the collection 
and distribution systems from Zellwood Station Co-op to Zellwood Station 
Community Association, I will, on behalf of Zellwood Station Cooperative, file a 
monthly status report which will be copied to all parties of record in the above- 
styled docket. 1 am sending this letter as a confirmation of our phone call today. 
We appreciate your forbearance in this matter. 

Very truly yours, 

Thomas A. Cloud, Esquire 

GRAY, HARRIS 8t ROBINSOP , P.1 L 

[Signed in Mt. Cloud’s absence to prevent delay] 
TACljg 
cc: h l a n c a  S. Bayo, Director, Division of Clerk and Administrative Services 

Jennifer Brubaker, Florida Public Service Commission 
Stephen C. Burgess, Office of Public Counsel 
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